
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gel Westcob [mailto:   
Sent: 14 May 2018 13:28 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: NATTRAN/SE?s247/3254 
 
I am emailing you regarding the re-routing of Princes parade in Hythe, Kent. 
 
WHY?   Why do they feel it is necessary to re-route this perfectly good road.  The 
distance will be less than a football pitch.  The plot of land required to build these so 
called "Affordable" houses is going to be the same whether the road is in front or 
behind them.   
 
Hence I can only think the reason for re-routing this road is so that the new residents 
won't have the noise of a road and happy children on the beach directly in front of 
them or under their balconies.  
 
The Developers obviously want the best return for their posh new development and 
have no thought for the Council Tax payers of Shepway who will end up paying for 
having a pleasure taken away from them.  Is there a clash of interest between the 
Developers and the Council, I ask myself???? 
 
Thank you.  Geraldine Westcob 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




